
 
 

SIS/STC/106/2019 – 20                                                           January 14, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Please be informed that the picnic for Grade 1 to 5 will be conducted on Thursday, January 23, 2020.    

  
Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


